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SURREY CUP ENTRY FORM FOR 2010/11 WINTER SEASON 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Following the success of the league changes made last winter, we will be continuing with the system 
where the web site is THE place for results entry and all nomination lists being entered there as well. 
 
In fact, the only significant change being made is that the threat of penalties for not entering results on 
time will be now be carried out. Without wishing to point the finger, some teams make very little effort 
to enter results, which leaves other teams in the divisions not knowing where they stand. It is the work 
of two minutes to update results and you will all now be required to do so, along with all the names 
from the drop-down lists. 
 
The entry form for the 2010/11 Surrey Cup is enclosed and as usual, the main information, fixtures 
etc. will be sent to you once your entry forms and cheques have been received. Please ensure that 
your entry forms, with the correct fee, are returned to me by 22

nd
 August. If you need to get a 

cheque raised by your club, start this process asap. The division information will then be sent out 
at the beginning of the week beginning 6th September leaving you nearly 4 weeks to arrange matches 
and enter information on the web site before the leagues start on 4

th
 October. 

 
Also enclosed is an entry form for the 2010/11 Racketball League. 
 
And remember, in order to play in any Surrey leagues, your club MUST BE AFFILIATED TO 
ENGLAND SQUASH. Do not just assume that your club has paid their affiliation fee for this 
year – contact your club management and ensure it happens. You will not be allowed to enter 
teams unless you have paid. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tim 
 
 
Tim Stainton 
Surrey League Sec. 
 
 

 


